
 
 

September 28, 2022 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 

Change of ID Request Letter 
FCC ID : 2AON5A811-2 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2AON5A811-2 as 
established for a currently approved device. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The orginal identification is FCC ID : XVY-IDRO900MI 
2. The original identification grant date is 10/26/2015 
3. There is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction, and the original test results 

continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment. 
4. The Original test results are applicable and representative 
5. External photos, label and location are included in this application. 
6. A statement that there is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction, and the 

original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown above. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
  

 
 

 Robin Jang / CTO 

Apulsetech Co., Ltd. 

 
 

 

Apulsetech Co., Ltd. 

Add: C-1211, Gwangmyeongtechnopark, 60, Haan-ro,  

Gwangmyeong-si, Gyeonggi-do , Republic of Korea 

   


